
 

 

 

 

**Inquiries about the IBDP should be directed to your designated IB School** 

 

International Baccalaureate Programme Application Procedure 

September 2019 Registration 

 
1. Submission of the following documentation by the application to the IB Coordinator must 

include: 
a. Completion of the IB Biographical Data Sheet 

b. Completion of the Parent Questionnaire 
c. Completion of the Student Questionnaire 
d. Copy of your Status Sheet (only if you don’t currently attend Ancaster or Westdale) 

e. A post – dated cheque dated September 3, 2019 in the amount of $600.  
 

Please note: the IBDP currently has a cost of $600 per semester over the total 4 

semesters of the programme. Fees can fluctuate based on the strength of the Canadian 

dollar. Should fees need to be altered, this will be communicated to families in a timely 

manner. 

 

The deadline for application submission is Friday, January 18, 2019 

 
Note: if you have any concerns regarding the financial commitment of the IBDP please contact 

your IB school principal. A payment plan as well as financial aid is available for students in need. 

All matters will be handled with the strictest of confidence and privacy. 

 
2. All applications will be reviewed and letters of acceptance, along with school-specific IB 

Option sheets will be sent out by Monday, February 4, 2019. If you have any questions 
regarding your application or the process please contact your designated IB school 

coordinator. Option sheets will be due back to your designated IB school by Thursday, 
February 28, 2019. 

 

If you are unsure which school is your designated IB school, you can use the following link to 
assist you: http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/find/ 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

 
Mr. D. Taylor      Mrs. Kim Parkes-Hallmark 

Ancaster High School     Westdale Secondary School 
905 648 4468 ext 5766     905 522 1387 ext 256 
dtaylor@hwdsb.on.ca     kiparkes@hwdsb.on.ca 
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